
Permission of Stable Conversion refused 
 
Guildford Borough Council Planners have refused planning permission for the 
conversion of a stable on land north of Lime Grove to a single story bungalow. 
 
The application which had attracted a great deal of interest locally was opposed by 
the Parish Council. 
 
The details of the application and the response can be found on the Guildford 
Borough Council website at 
http://www2.guildford.gov.uk/publicaccess/simpleSearchResults.do?action=firstPage 
 


